
 
 
January 4, 2010 
 
 
Duc Xuan Nguyen 
Republic of Vietnam Veterans  
 
Dear Duc Xuan Nguyen, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the Republic of Vietnam Veterans won 2nd place in 
the Veterans Organizations Category in the Dallas Veterans Day Parade on 
November 11, 2009.  You are cordially invited to attend the annual Dallas Veterans 
Day Parade Awards program and luncheon to be held at the Frontiers of Flight 
Museum on Thursday, January 21, 2009 to receive the award.  The program will be 
held in the Museum’s auditorium and starts at 10:30 AM Sharp.  Please arrive a 
few minutes early so you can be seated before the program starts.  After the program 
lunch will be served buffet style on the second floor mezzanine overlooking the 
vintage aircraft and other displays. 
 
The Frontiers of Flight Museum is an excellent venue for the luncheon and is 
located at 6911 Lemmon Avenue in Dallas.  Please RSVP to Ms. Elaine Williams at 
214-670-3776 or by email at elaine.williams@dallascityhall.com.  It is important 
that you RSVP so that the caterer has an accurate account.  Extra guests will cost 
$12.00. 
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please call LTC King 
Moss II at 972-203-9175 or 214-957-0186.  I want to thank you for the support you 
have given me and the Parade Committee this year and I hope to see you at the 
luncheon. 
 
Best Personal Regards, 

 
LTC Don B. Munson, USA (Ret) 
Chairman 2009 
Dallas Veterans Day Parade 
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